The Graduates' Society Employment Bureau Publishers of "The McGill News" Telephone: MA 9181 - Local 15 Telephone: MA 2664 The Graduates' Society of McGill University Founded 1855 : Incorporated 1880 Executive Office McGill University, Montreal October 13, 1933 Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University. Dear Sir Arthur: The McGill Society of Toronto holds a stag dinner every year on the Saturday evening of the McGill-Toronto game in Toronto, and they have completed arrangements to continue this custom again this year.

They are aware that you are engaged that evening to speak at the dinner being arranged by the University Veteran's League in Toronto, and they would like to know if it would be at all possible for you to come and spend part of your evening with the McGill graduates, who will be holding their dinner in the Royal York Hotel. It is likely that the University Veteran's League dinner will also be held in the same hotel.

A letter which I have had from the secretary, Mr. E. G. McCracken, asked me to let him know if they can expect to see you.

Yours sincerely,

Executive Secretary

GBG/M